
From: Robert F. Bumb
To: Ahluwalia, Charu
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] File: PLN19-130 (East Hills Estate Subdivision)
Date: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 5:33:57 PM

Hi Charu,
  Please find attached (5) photos
   let me know if i need more to do with them…mark ups description….etc..

thank you,
   bob@sjfm.com
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On Nov 3, 2021, at 11:35 AM, Ahluwalia, Charu <charu.ahluwalia@pln.sccgov.org> wrote:

Hi Bob, 
You can send the photographs and any comments to my email address, and the information would be posted on the website for the Zoning Administrative hearing officers consideration.
Best, 
Thank you for your inquiry. Due to the immediate need of the Department of Planning and Development staff to support the County-wide effort regarding the COVID-19 Pandemic; there will be a delay in our ability to respond to telephone calls and emails.   
---------------------------------------------------------------
Charu Ahluwalia | Associate Planner
(408) 299-5740 
 
 

 

From: Bob B. <bob@sjfm.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 9:47 AM
To: Ahluwalia, Charu <charu.ahluwalia@pln.sccgov.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] File: PLN19-130 (East Hills Estate Subdivision)
 

Hello Charu,
  My name is Robert Bumb, 
14771 Easthills Dr., 95127, I share the property in discussion.
 
I will be attending  zoom meeting tomorrow at 10:00, is there a way to submit photos of the property in discussion?
 
Thank you, 
  bob@sjfm.com
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